
 
 

Jay and Cynthia Ihlenfeld Head and Professor 
School of Chemical Engineering 

 
Purdue University is seeking nominations and applications for the Jay and Cynthia Ihlenfeld Head of 
Chemical Engineering. A dynamic leader is sought to advance the School’s nationally-ranked 
program and to enhance its national and international impact through a continuing commitment to 
excellence in discovery, learning and engagement. The Head reports to the Dean of the College of 
Engineering and provides leadership to the faculty, students, staff, alumni, and other stakeholders 
of the School.  The successful candidate will shape a shared vision and implement a strategic plan 
for the School, as well as carry out administrative duties, maintain an active research presence, and 
participate in teaching and mentoring undergraduate and/or graduate students. The Head must 
have a Ph.D. in Chemical Engineering or related discipline, qualify for an appointment at the full 
professor level with tenure, have a distinguished record in research in the academic, government or 
industrial sector, and demonstrate strong leadership and collaborative skills. Candidates should 
have a clear understanding of the current needs and future direction of the chemical engineering 
profession, possess a commitment to diversity and collaboration, and be skilled in administration, 
student relations, mentoring, and alumni development.  
 
With over 550 undergraduates, over 140 graduate students, and over 30 faculty (of whom 6 are 
NAE members), the School is in the midst of a $6M renovation of the Forney Hall (to be completed 
in Fall 2016), providing outstanding facilities for continued growth.  The School joins the College of 
Engineering in meeting its growth targets of increasing faculty and staff by 30% from 2013-2017 
and reaching a total engineering enrollment of more than 11,000 students.    
 
An application should include: (1) a 2-3 page personal statement addressing the applicant's vision, 
administrative philosophy, experience and qualifications; (2) a curriculum vitae; and (3) names and 
contact information for at least three references. Applications will be kept confidential and 
applicants will be notified before references are contacted. Submit applications online at  
https://engineering.purdue.edu/Engr/AboutUS/Employment/Applications. Screening will 
commence January 1, 2016, and continue until this position is filled. Nominations and questions 
regarding the position can be addressed to ChE Head Search, College of Engineering, at 
che.head@purdue.edu. A background check will be required for employment in this position.  
 
 Purdue’s main campus is located in West Lafayette Indiana, a welcoming and diverse community 
with a wide variety of cultural activities and events, industries, and excellent schools. Purdue and 
the College of Engineering have a Concierge Program to assist new faculty and their partners 
regarding dual career needs and facilitate their relocation.  
 

Purdue University is an EOE/AA employer. All qualified applicants will receive consideration for 
employment without regard to race, religion, color, sex, national origin or ancestry, genetic 

information, marital status, parental status, sexual orientation, gender identity and expression, 
disability or status as a veteran. 


